ELALTCERZTDO Koepsell - DNR, Arthur <arthur.koepsell@state.co.us>

Florida 3-65 27-26 3AH Rule 609 Sundry Notice Doc # 401726594

1 message

Arthur Koepsell - DNR <arthur.koepsell@state.co.us> Wed, Aug 8, 2018 at 8:29 AM
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The Sundry Notice for the Florida 3-65 27-26 3AH has been returned to draft status so that you may make corrections to
the form. The number of water source exception will need to be changed from two to four. Once exception is required for
each sample that is not going to be submitted to the COGCC. Since zero samples will be submitted you must request
four exceptions. If there were two samples submitted to the COGCC the Sundry would request two exceptions.

Your comments should also be amended to match Rule 609, specifically a half mile radius should be referenced instead
of a one mile radius. Please keep in mind that Rule 609 only deals with water sources within 1/2 mile of the oil/gas well
so please do not count the number of well within one mile for Sundries.

Once you have made the changes please resubmit the form. If you have any questions please feel to contact me.
Thanks,

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.

Environmental Data Analyst
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